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March 17, 2008

Re: Robert M. Battle, MD

To whom it may concern:

Iam honored to write a letter, to any and all parties interested, about
my experience with Dr. Battle and the care of his patients.

For nearly twenty years Ihave known about Dr.Battle and his
commitment to his patients' optimum health. His commitment to his
patients' care is reflected in his incomparable study and ongoing
education, his uncompromising invitation to his patients to
participate in their own best health, and in the improved health and
positive patient response to his care. How do Ifind out about patient
response to his care? Iask them.

Dr. Battle's work improves the health of individuals and families.
From my perspective of 34 years of practicing dentistry, his work and
protocols easily match and consistently exceed the standards of
quality care of traditional medicine. His genuine concern for his
clients is unquestionable. That is why Ihave personally taken my
mother and daughter to Dr. Battle for care.

Thank you for the opportunity to reflect on my experience of Dr. Bob
Battle; it has served to reinforce my appreciation of him and his care.

Sincerely,

I)jtllt~ P. ~~/ 'i) D-d '
William P. Glaros, DDS

Fellow of the Academy of General Dentistry
17222 RED OAK DRIVE - SUITE 101 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77090 (281) 440-1190


